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December 1, 2023 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
Adelaide Street West and Bay Street Intersection 

Contract: 22ECS-TI-08SP 
Start Date: December 11, 2023. 
End Date: December 16, 2023. 

*Content/dates subject to change.

The City of Toronto is accelerating some work to install streetcar tracks on Adelaide Street, which will 
require a full intersection closure of Adelaide Street West and Bay Street. This full closure will allow 
the TTC streetcar track installation to be completed by the end of December instead of carrying over 
additional work into spring 2024. 

The intersection of Adelaide Street West and Bay Street will be closed to vehicular traffic from 
7 a.m. on December 11 until 7 a.m. on December 16. 

For full details on the infrastructure upgrades, please visit: toronto.ca/AdelaideConstruction 

MAP OF FULL ROAD CLOSURE 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• The community will experience dust, noise and traffic delays.
• The City will make efforts to reduce impacts. Your patience is appreciated.
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Traffic Management: Road users should expect delays and increased traffic on 
nearby main and side streets. Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area 
for the safety of workers, road users and residents.  
During the full road closure: 

• No through traffic will be allowed at the intersection of Adelaide Street West
and Bay Street

• Two-way local traffic loops will be set up
• Cyclists will have to dismount through the intersection

Pedestrians: The work may require temporary sidewalk restrictions, however any 
necessary sidewalk closures will alternate in each direction to ensure pedestrian 
access is maintained during construction. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about this construction project, please contact staff listed below. If you need 
to speak with staff on the construction site – please ask for the site inspector.   

Contract 22ECS-TI-08SP 
Public Consultation Unit Steven Ziegler, 416-392-2896, 

AdelaideConstruction@toronto.ca 
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (Daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

___________________________________________________________________________ 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.

mailto:AdelaideConstruction@toronto.ca

	TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE
	Adelaide Street West and Bay Street Intersection
	WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
	NEED MORE INFORMATION?




